
 

  

  

COVID-19 VACCINATION EMAIL CONTENT | MEMBERS 
Send: Tuesday, December 15 
 
[Subject Line] 
Questions About The COVID-19 Vaccines? 
 
[Preheader] 
Here’s what we know so far … 
 
[Email Body] 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine Update 
 
The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is starting to give Emergency Use Authorization 
(EUA) for COVID-19 vaccines. While we continue to receive updates, we want to share with you 
what we know so far: 
 

• You will not have to pay cost sharing for these EUA COVID-19 vaccines.  
 

• Vaccine supplies will be limited at first. Each state is developing its own plans for 
distribution, with certain high-risk groups taking priority. 
 

• These vaccines protect against COVID-19 symptoms but may not stop the spread of 
infection. That’s why it’s crucial to continue to wear masks, wash your hands frequently 
and practice physical distancing. 

 
Rest assured that keeping you updated is our top priority, and we will continue to let you know 
about our COVID-19 vaccine policies and other relevant details as information rolls in.  
 
In the meantime, please visit the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website and 
our FAQs to learn more about COVID-19 vaccines.  
 
Stay safe and healthy. 
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/index.html
https://www.harvardpilgrim.org/myoptions/coronavirus-your-guide-to-care/

